
 

 Nick Pedersen  

Continued District Key Contributor  

This Scouter has been a registered member of the Lake Minnetonka District since he moved his 

family from the Northern Lights Council to the Twin Cities metro area in 2014.  In his first three 

years he served as Friends of Scouting Chair and worked closely with the District Executive and 

the Scout Units to exceed District goals.  He is very involved with the Order of the Arrow on the 

Section level, and in 2016 he attended Wood Badge.  Just this year, he took on the role of 

District Committee Chair.  He has a nice style in presenting at Committee meetings and at 

Roundtable, and is quite effective at leading a meeting.  Following many recent changes in the 

District, he has had a very challenging year, but remains a positive, forward-looking leader for 

the District. 

 

Although he was originally nominated this year for the Lake Minnetonka District Award of 

Merit, the highest award a District may bestow on a volunteer, there was a problem; he had 

previously earned this award in 2012 in the Northern Lights Council, District 5.  This award may 

not be presented to a volunteer more than once. 

 

We therefore thank Nick Pedersen for his past dedication to Scouting, and we look forward to 

his continued leadership. 


